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WATER LICENSING FEES 

159. Hon BARRY HOUSE to the Leader of the House representing the Minister for Water Resources: 
With reference to part (3) of question 136 asked on 3 April 2007, can the minister advise of the date on which 
the Department of Water will be writing to all licence holders to provide them with details of how the fee will 
affect them?   

Hon KIM CHANCE replied: 
I thank the member for some notice of this question.  The minister has been advised that letters on this issue will 
be sent by the Department of Water to licence holders over the coming month.   
 


